
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Spring Term | Week 8| www.malvernprimaryschool.co.uk | @malvernprimary 

Dear Malvern Families, 
 
It was a pleasure to welcome families into school for parent conferences this week. As always, our Year 6  
prefects hosted the event brilliantly and we are very grateful for their contribution. 

In two weeks time we will be celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March. To mark the event, we are                   
inviting all children to wear something red to school. You can get as creative as you like or keep it subtle with 
red socks! Children are also welcome to come to school wearing a red nose.  

We will not be taking voluntary contributions on the day but, if you wish, you can donate via our Just Giving 
page which can be found using the QR code below. Whatever you choose to wear, we look forward to                       
seeing as many children as possible get involved. 

I wish you a restful and relaxing weekend. 

 

Mr James  

Headteacher  

 

 

Easter Events  

With Easter approaching, I’m certain that you’ll agree we 

have some egg-citing opportunities planned for our                   

pupils. Please put these important dates in your diary.  

Key Dates 

Monday 20th March - Own Clothes Day 

Friday 24th March - Community Easter Bingo  

Tuesday 28th March - Easter Film Night 

Wednesday 29th March - EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade  

Thursday 30th March - Key Stage 1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 31st March - Key Stage 2 Easter Bingo 

Friday  31st March - EYFS & KS1 Easter Egg Hunt 



World Book Day 

At Malvern, we need little persuasion to celebrate and showcase our love of reading and this year we celebrated in 

style again.  Children right across school arrived in school in their pyjamas or dressed up in celebration and spent the 

day indulging their love of books. I’m certain you’ll agree that they all look splendid!  

World Book Day also marked the launch of our Are You Ready To Read? whole school sponsored reading event. 

Since this event first took place in 2014,  it has raised over £12,000! This funding has provided hundreds of brand 

new books for our school library and children’s classrooms. Further details of our Are You Ready To Read? event can 

be found on our school website at the link below:   

https://malvernprimaryschool.co.uk/reading/reading-malvern/ 

 

 
 

 

Roman Visit 

Last week, Year 4 experienced a Roman Day in school. 
During the day, the children were able to learn all 
about how the Empire began and how Britain played a 
part in it. The children were able to look and investi-
gate different Roman artefacts which included a wax 
table that Roman school children would have 
used.  The afternoon was filled with learning all about 
the Roman army and how effective it was. The children 
were able to take part in legion formation as well as 
spear throwing. The day concluded with a gladiator 
tournament, with the children emulating the                               
atmosphere of the Colosseum.  

Book Fair 

We hope you will want to join us for our forthcoming 
Book Fair.  This will start on Monday 6th March and will 
last all week.  The Book Fair will be located in the school 
library (please access via the court yard) and will be 
open from 3.30pm to 4.15pm each day.  Children may 
use their World Book Day tokens at the Book Fair. 

Free LFC Tickets 

Use the QR code here to 
access free tickets to the 
next LFC Woman’s fixtures 
against Tottenham FC.   
 
The game will be played at                   
Prenton Park on Sunday 
12th March at 2pm.  



Unite Celebration  

 To celebrate their first year of working in partnership with Malvern 

and our wonderful families, Unite Sports and Leisure are hosting a                     

festival of fun on Saturday 8th April 2023 at school from 11.00 am - 

3.00 pm.   

Unite is looking forward to welcoming as many Malvern families as 

possible to the event and has 200 specially reduced tickets available 

at £10 per family until March 31st.    

Tickets can be booked by clicking the link below:  

https://unitesportandleisure.co.uk/products/unite-s-l-1st-anniversary-

celebration 

 



 

Attendance League Standings  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#In2Win 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Attendee of the Week 

   We are really proud of Heidi for her continued effort in 

school. She has shown real bravery and resilience over the 

last week and has attended school every day. It is inspiring 

to see Heidi making such a brilliant effort to be at school.  

She is a great role model to all those around her.  

Well done, Heidi! 

Weekly  School 

Attendance  

96.8% 

Overall School 

Attendance  

95.3% 

HOT Winners 

(Here On Time) 

 Hollie D   Jack W 

 Corah R  Josh D 

 Jessica F   Esmae S 

  Scarlett B 

POSITION TEAM  PLAYED WON DRAW Points 

1 The Ferocious Phillips Crew 20 13 0 43 

2 Resilient Reception 2 20 11 0 41 

3 Mighty Murphys 20 12 0 40 

4 Hayes Hedgehogs 20 13 0 39 

5 Resilient Reception 1 20 12 0 39 

6 O’Briens Lions 20 11 0 34 

7 Matthew’s Magicians 20 10 0 33 

8 The Bull-Dogs 20 9 0 33 

9 Fiery Frasers 20 8 0 31 

10 The Pyne Patrol 20 9 0 31 

11 Worthington’s Warriors 20 8 0 29 

12 Byrne’s Bandicoots 20 8 0 26 

13 Brown’s Busy Bees 20 7 0 21 

14 Davo’s Dinos 20 3 0 11 


